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From: Amanda Sisson

To: Community Support and Services Committee

Subject: Public Health and Other Legislation (Extension of Expiring Provisions) Amendment Bill 2022
Date: Friday, 4 March 2022 9:40:15 AM

To Whom It May Concern,

| hereby reject the proposed Public Health and Other Legislation (Extension of Expiring Provisions)
Amendment Bill 2022 for the following reasons:
1. Deaths from COVID have been greatly exaggerated — only 48 Queenslanders have died from
COVID in the last 2 years.
2. Mandating of people to become scientific test subjects of only a provisionally approved drug is
not acceptable.
3. Time has proven that the vaccines neither stop the spread, are not safe and cause serious health
complications, hospitalisation and even death.
4. COVID is being used as an excuse to crash our economy and also to segregate, divide and
discriminate against people.
5. Contact tracing and forcing people to download an App allowing them to be tracked and traced
violates personal privacy laws.
6. COVID has now been downgraded from a pandemic to an endemic by the WHO. There is
absolutely no need to extend emergency powers for a endemic disease.
7. There are many different forms of treatment that have been proven to be efficient in treating

COVID.

Under no circumstances should the Government be allowed to legislate over human rights and/or the

constitution.

Regards
Amanda Sisson
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